
Issue 3 - Friday 20th September

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been a very productive week in school. The children have continued to aim high, reaching our expectations
for excellent behaviour and it has been lovely for the leaders in school to visit lessons and see the excellent
learning behaviours that the children are displaying and their engagement in lessons. 

Having had feedback from many parents and carers regarding term dates on our newsletter, we have now included
these so that you can see what is coming up. Please check these each week as we will be adding to them over the
course of the term.

Have a great weekend.

The Leadership Team

Extra-curricular Clubs

As part of our club offer, we will be using our sports provider, Premier Sports to offer clubs after school each
day on a Tuesday to Friday. These will be free to attend and run by a trained sports coach from Premier. Look
out for a letter detailing the clubs on offer next week!

We have spent some time this week liaising with the
School Council about the types of activities the
children would like to take part in during lunch breaks.
We have consulted with Premier Sports, who provide
some of our lunch clubs, and they are now running the
following clubs for children to join at lunchtime.

lunch clubs

Year Four have had a wonderful start to their art unit
of work based on light and shade. They have used
close observation skills to sketch fruit using
charcoals. The children were all very keen artists
while they were working on their pieces. Have a look
at their wonderful work below!

our curriculum



Upcoming events

September
23rd-25th: Year 6 Grafham Water

October
15th: School photographs
24th: Cromwell Open Evening
25th: Teacher training day
28th-1st Nov: Half Term

November
4th: Children return to school
25th: Flu vaccinations 
25th-28th: Year 5 & 6 Bikeability
27th: RK Vision screening

December
6th: Year 3 & 4 Bikeability
17th: Year 1 & 2 Bikeability
23rd-3rd Jan: Christmas holidays

For more upcoming events please visit our
website.

Values awards

Congratulations to the following 
children for achieving awards this week!

Bella - EYFS - Confidence
Eva-Rae - EYFS - Kindness
Nathania - Year 1 - Confidence
Darcie-Mae - Year 2 - Confidence
Livi - Year 3 - Respect
Sebastian - Year 3 - Aspiration
Riley - Year 4 - Aspiration
Paisley - Year 4 - Enthusiasm
Romeo - Year 5 - Confidence
Noah - Year 5 - Respect
Jessica - Year 6 - Enthusiasm
Brandon - Year 6 - Confidence

Reading Fluency

School council

In an amendment to last week's School Council announcement, please note that the School Council representative
in 3P is Daniella.

This week saw the launch of our reading fluency lessons across the school.
It has been lovely to see the children taking part in these lessons so
enthusiastically and really working hard on their tracking of a text and the
expression they are using when reading. 

With our continued focus on reading, we will be awarding reading stickers
for those children who have read at home every night of the week. Children,
or whoever listens to them read, just need to fill in their reading journal to
show that they have read at home. 

Kingsfield Library has also made the news. Please follow this link to read the item. Kingsfield Library 

http://www.kingsfieldprimary.org/
https://www.fenlandcitizen.co.uk/news/kingsfield-celebrates-opening-of-its-new-library-9383437/

